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October 9, 2019 RE: Town of Munster  
Forest/Hohman Alley Sanitary Sewer 
Replacement 
SEH No. MUNST 149660 

 
Mr. Dustin Anderson, Town Manager 
Town of Munster 
1005 Ridge Road 
Munster, IN 46321 
 
Dear Mr. Anderson: 
 
At the Town’s request, SEH solicited quotes to remove and replace a section of failing sanitary sewer 
between two manholes in the alley between Forest Avenue and Hohman Avenue north of Broadmoor 
Avenue.  
 
The Town solicited quotes for the work from three (3) contractors: Gatlin Plumbing, Grimmer Construction, 
and Hasse Construction. On Wednesday, October 9, 2019, three (3) quotes were received via email. The 
quotes were as follows: 
 

Grimmer  $136,750 
Hasse $106,000 
Gatlin $82,000 

 
All three quotes were accompanied by a bid bond in the amount of ten (10) percent of the contract price. 
The Engineer’s estimate for the project is $92,750. 
 
Our recommendation is to award the project to Gatlin Plumbing. In our opinion Gatlin Plumbing is fully 
capable of performing the required work for this project. Please note that this recommendation is subject 
to the review and opinion of the Town Attorney. 
 
We hope this analysis of the quotes is adequate for your needs. Please do not hesitate to contact me if 
you have any questions or require additional information. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Jill E. DiTommaso 
Graduate Engineer 
 
cc: Stephen Gunty, Director of Public Works 
 Chris Spolnik, Superintendent of Operations 
 Anton Petrashevich, Utilities Crew Leader 
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